
 

March 13, 2020  

 

Good afternoon,  

If you ordered lunch for the next few weeks and are NOT on the free and reduced lunch program. You 
will not be charged for lunch.  

If you ordered lunch and your child participates in the free and reduced lunch program, your breakfast and 
lunch will be available as listed:  

Monday, March 16th between 9-11 am: at your child's campus 

After March 16th, all food will be distributed from the Regional Office between 9-11 am on 
Tuesday and Thursday.  

We will let you know the schedule for the week of March 23rd next week.  

If you have any questions, please contact Kathy Duggan at kduggan@sjp2ca.org  

 

God bless, 

 
Kate Brandley 
Regional Director 
 


